
 Everyone invited to come enjoy time 
spent with elders
 Water will be provided
 Food trucks are welcome to attend 

July 17 & Aug. 14, 2024
6 - 8 p.m.  |   Andahwod CCC & ES

For more information, please contact:
Tonya Jackson at 989.775.4780 or TJackson@sagchip.org

7500 Soaring Eagle Blvd. 


